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September 30,2011

Julie Orchard
Commission Secretary
Public Service Commission of Utah
160 East 300 South
SLC, UT 84114

Docket No. I l-2423-02
Scheduling Order Issued July 6, 2011

To The Commission:

In discussions with Patricia Schmid and the Division of Public Utilities relative to

the Scheduling Order above referenced, it has been the conclusion of both the Division and

myself, representing Cedar Ridge Distribution Company that the deadline specified in the

Scheduling Order should be modified to accommodate discussions and information

exchange between the Division and the Cedar Ridge Distribution Company. Specifically,

we are discussing moving the dates for Division Recommendation Formal

Recommendation from the stated October 3 to alater date subject to agreement between the

Division and the company to finalize information transfers between the parties. Once an

acceptable schedule is agreed to, I understand the Division will propose a new Scheduling

Order to the Commission. Thank you for your accoÍrmodation.

Sincerely,

Parsons Behle & Latimer

LEK:cmg
cc: Patricia schmid, Assistant Attomey General þschmid@utah.gov)

Shauna Benvegnu-Springer, Division of Public Utilities (sbenvegn@utah.gov)

David Z. Thompson, Cedar Ridge Distribution Company

Re:
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